
     

2223 St. Anthony Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305 
Web:  www.stanthonypadua.org    Office:  (217) 222-5996         Fax:  (217) 224-6477 

 

— Parish Office Hours — 
Monday-Friday 

8:00 a.m.-1:00 p.m. 
Bulletin Deadline: Monday, Noon 

— Mass Times — 

Saturday:  4:00, 6:30 pm 

Sunday: 8:00, 10:30 am 

M, Tu, Th, F: 7:30 am 

W. at St. Dominic School  8:30 am 

Th. at Good Samaritan  10:00 am 

Holy Days:   as announced 
When on vacation visit: www.masstimes.org 

 

— Sacrament of Reconciliation — 

Saturday:  5:00-6:00 pm and other 

times by appointment  

 

-Adoration of the Blessed Sacrament- 

Tuesday: after Mass until noon 

Mon.,  October 23, 2023   

7:30 a.m. Rev. Msgr. David Lantz+ ** 

 

Tues.,  October 24, 2023   

7:30 a.m. Mark Frericks+ ** 

** updated after bulletin went to press 

 

Wed., October 25, 2023 

       - at St. Dominic School 

8:30 a.m.   Jacob Messmer+ 

   

Thurs.,  October 26, 2023 

7:30 a.m.  Patrick Rakers+ 

           -at Good Samaritan 

10:30 a.m. Ron Vogel+ 
   

Fri., October 27,  2023 

7:30 a.m.  Donald Talken+ 
   

 Thirtieth Sunday in Ordinary Time  

Sat., October 28, 2023 

         No Masses due to the  

Eucharistic Congress in Springfield 

  

Sun.,  October 29, 2023 

 8:00 a.m.  Susan Bauer+ 

10:30 a.m.   Mark Wellman+ 

 4:00 p.m. Vince Dreier+ 
 

Perpetual Prayer Candle 

for Special  Intentions  

Week of  Oct. 21-27 

For World Peace 

A Message from Fr. Tom Donovan:                              

October 22, 2023  Twenty-Ninth Week of Ordinary Time 

   Render unto Caesar…  Jesus evades the trap set for him 
by the Pharisees who are trying to get him ‘on the record’ say-
ing that his followers do not owe anything to Caesar because 
of their devotion to the things of God.  What a wonderful para-
ble for our own time!  How are Christians to be good citizens 
of this world when we are truly “citizens of heaven” instead (cf 
Philippians 3:20)?  The answer is simple in words, but com-
plex in practice.  Give to each what each deserves: “Give to 
Caesar what is Caesar’s, give to God what is God’s.”  Even 
though governments are imperfect human institutions, they do 
bear at least a faint image of the order anticipated by the King-
dom of God.  We give what is owed to our government out of 

the requirements of justice.  We pay taxes, obey laws, conscientiously participate in elec-
tions, perform public service, and serve on jury duty and in military service because it is right 
and fitting for our salvation and the common goods. Obviously, we also have an obligation to 
fight and change laws which are unjust, but that doesn’t cancel our essential obligations as 
citizens. Christians are not separatists—just the opposite—Christians are to be leaven for 
the world, even assisting secular government in its goal of building a ‘more perfect union’. 

   Pray for peace in Israel!  The U.S. Bishops, in union with the 
Latin Patriarch, His Eminence Pierbattista Pizzaballa, request 
prayers, fasting, and devotions for the intentions of peace in 
the Holy Land.  This troubled region need not be hopelessly 
lost in constant terror and conflict, but courageous leaders 
need emerge with the encouragement of men and women of 
good will throughout the world, that there will be not only safe-
ty and security for all who live in this region, but also justice for 
all who wish to live in peace.  The Christian population, mostly 
found in Palestinian regions of the West Bank is quickly being 
depleted as families reasonably choose to relocate for better 

social and economic opportunities away from their homeland. 
  No doubt Catholic Relief Services will have a collection in the near future to support the 
ongoing work taking place in the name of the Church in the Holy Land.  In December there 
will be a vendor at St. Anthony’s who will be offering olive wood carvings made by Christian 
artisans in the Holy Land, which is a practical way to support the native Christian population 
in Bethlehem and elsewhere. 
  I urge parishioners to become informed, as best they can, of the roots and causes of the 
conflict.  There are many very good and relatively unbiased videos on Youtube and else-
where which can help with understanding… for starters, I like the “CrashCourse in World 
History” review, which (although a few years old) is only about 12 minutes, but delivers a 
thorough, practical, and even-handed review of the history of the region. 
  There may seem to be very little that we can do from half-way across the world to help this 
situation.  Indeed, the unending conflict has a tendency to dull our sense of urgency  with 
the sense that peace is only temporary or fleeting from day to day, month to month, and 
year to year.  But our invitation as Christians, whose faith is drawn from the events and reve-
lations coming from this very place, is to reach out in prayer, urgently praying in the words of 
Jesus that the Kingdom of God be made manifest in the hearts and minds of all, leading to a 
peace that the world cannot give.  I ask that our parishioners keep the intention for peace in 
the Holy Land in their minds and hearts in these days. 

There will be NO SATURDAY EVENING MASSES at 
St. Anthony’s (or anywhere else in Quincy) on  
Saturday, October 28, due to the Eucharistic 
Congress taking place in Springfield.  
 
We are adding a 4:00pm Mass on Sunday, October 
29 in its place. 
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 October 22, 2023                    St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy 

Dates for your Calendar 

October 28:     Diocesan Eucharist Congress in Springfield   

                         (No Saturday Masses at   St. Anthony) 

November 4th:   Memorial Mass at 6:30 p.m. 

December 3rd:   St. Anthony Ladies Society Christmas Party after 10:30 a.m. Mass 

December 10th: St. Anthony Men’s Society Pancake and Sausage Breakfast 

St. Anthony Ladies Society RADA Cutlery Fundraiser 

St. Anthony Ladies Society are having a RADA Cutlery Fundraiser through Friday, No-

vember 24th.   You may shop online by logging into RADA Cutlery Fundraising Store.  

You will get a screen that is “What Fundraising Group Do You Want to Support?”  Only 

type in the 62305 Zip Code box.  (Do not fill in any of the other boxes.)  Click Search.  

The next screen will show St. Anthony Ladies Society, Quincy IL at the top.  Click on 

that you and you will be ready to shop.  You can order and pay online and your order 

will be shipped directly to  you.  If you would rather shop from a catalog please contact 

Janet Bick, 217-430-7256 or rjbick@comcast.net or Tawny Benz 217-257-0847 or 

rtbenz77@gmail.com or pick up a catalog in the back of church. 

EUCHARISTIC CONGRESS  October 28, 2023 

There are still tickets available for the Eucharist Congress on Saturday, October 28th in Spring-

field at the BOS Center.  You may order tickets online at the Diocese of Springfield website or 

call the parish office 222-5996 and we will send your information to them. 

The schedule for the day is as follows: 

• The Diocesan Eucharistic Congress will include nationally recognized Catholic speakers, 

adoration, confession, and Mass.  10:30 a.m.: Doors open, family room open, Catholic Mar-

ketplace open (both in lower level) 

• 11 a.m.: Eucharistic Adoration and Confession available in basement (both end at 3:30 

p.m.), concession stands open 

• 11:30 a.m. - 12:35 p.m.: Screening of documentary, God is Alive | Stories of incredible faith 

and miraculous events in Central Illinois 

• 12:50 p.m. - 1:35 p.m.: Dr. Scott Hahn presentation 

• 1:50 p.m. - 2:15 p.m.: Screening of The Chair, video that highlights the history of the Dio-

cese of Springfield in Illinois, the Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception, and Bishop Pap-

rocki's journey to Springfield 

• 2:30 p.m. - 2:50 p.m.: Father Chase Hilgenbrinck presentation 

• 2:50 p.m. - 3:10 p.m.: Father Denis Robinson, OSB presentation 

• 3:10 p.m. - 3:30 p.m.: Sister M. Karolyn Nunes, FSGM presentation 

• 4:00 p.m.: Mass 

 

We are expecting to have bus service to and from the BOS center, with departure from the St. 

Anthony Parking lot at 9:00 am, and return after the 4pm Mass.  We estimate return to St. An-

thony will be before 8:00 pm.  To make a reservation, call the parish office at (217) 222-5996,  

There is no charge for the bus, but we would appreciate any donations to help defray the costs. 
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A Message from Mrs. Carol Frericks—Principal 

St. Dominic School                                              
4100 Columbus Road — Quincy, Illinois   62305                                                              

Web:  www.stdominicquincy.org    Office:  (217) 224-0041 Fax:  (217) 224-0042                                 
cfrericks@stdominicquincy.org 

    

MARK YOUR CALENDARS 
Saturday, October 21 

6:30 p.m.  Holy Moments Mass—6th Grade 

Monday, October 23-Thursday, October  26 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 

First Quarter Report Cards Distributed 

Tuesday, October 24 

6:30 p.m. Marketing Meeting 

Wednesday, October 25  

8:30 a.m. School Mass 

Thursday, October 26 

11:30 p.m. Dismissal –No Lunch 

Friday, October 27 

No School  

Saturday, October 28  

Eucharistic Congress in Springfield 

The St. Dominic School eighth grade class traveled to Washington D.C. from Sunday, Oct. 8th through 

Friday, Oct. 13th along with the eighth grade students from St. Peter and Blessed Sacrament. The stu-

dents, teachers, priests, and parent chaperones all enjoyed this amazing opportunity to see many his-

torical locations in our nation’s capital and Philadelphia. We sincerely appreciate their teacher, Miss 

Hope Glidewell, Mr. Dave Cawthon, as well as the parents, and St. Anthony Parishioners who supported 

this class trip. The students and their parents provided many hours of service to make this trip possible.  

Eighth Grade Class Trip to Washington D.C.—Thanks For Your Support! 
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 — Parish Data —  

In charity, please remember in your prayers:  All Caregivers, The Shut-Ins of our Parish, Military Members and their families, Albert Huber,  

Neva Nelson, Mike Hildebrand, Tanner Scranton, Florence Griesbaum, Jackie Schieferdecker, Cathy Watson, Dennis Meyer, James 

Ponsot,  Mary Gehrt, Winnie Huber, Gerald S. Maas, Mark Frericks, Connie Deters,  Cindy Barner, Leon Lentz, Rosie Meyer 

Also please remember in your prayers those who have died in 2023:  Gary Henderson, Sharon Holthaus, David Genenbacher,  

Bill Wellman, Lois Wand, Vicki Arnold, Mark Wellman, Paul Stupasky, Joanne Greving, Suzanne Willer, Rita Terstriep 

Monday, October 23  
 
Tuesday, October 24  
6:30 p.m. Surviving Divorce 
6:30 p.m. Marketing Meeting St. Dominic
  
Wednesday, October 25 
 
Thursday,  October 26  
11:30 a.m. Dismissal at St. Dominic School 
                                                  Parent/Teacher Conferences in 
 afternoon 
6:00 p.m. Grief Share 
  
Friday, October 27 
 No School at St. Dominic 
  
Saturday, October 21  
                    Eucharistic Congress in Springfield 
 
Sunday, October 22  
8:00 a.m. Mass 
10:30 a.m.             Mass  
4:00 p.m. Mass 
  
 
 

PARISH CALENDAR 
Week 16 Oct. 14/15 Total Year-to-Date 

Loose Collection     $            690.25     $ 12,146.78 

Weekly Envelopes     $ 6,819.34     $ 131,650.79 

Electronic Deposits      $                 0.00     $ 24,142.00  

Total, Oct. 14/15     $         7,509.59     $ 167,939.57 

Budget Goal 
(we need no less than this to stay out 

of deficit spending for the year!) 

    $ 13,000.00     $ 208,000.00 

Difference     $ (-5,490.41)     $ (-40,060.34)    

WEEKLY PARISH OFFERING 

Parish Community Tithe (PCT) News: 

Our Total Parish Tithe for 2022-2023:  $79,157 
 

Thank you for your support of 

St. Anthony Church and St. Dominic School! 

 Sunday,  4:00 PM No Saturday Masses Sunday, 8:00  AM Sunday, 10:30 PM 

Key Minister/ Jr. & Jackie Dreyer  Gene & Rita Goerlich Rich Rakers 

Lector Janice Zanger  Mike Baker Kim Peters 

Usher 

Bob Maas 

Dan Reichert 

Richard Reichert 

Mike Zanger 

 

Jerry Dreier 

Rod Davis 

Grady Bockhold 

Matt Weiman 

Rich Rakers 

Craig Schafer 

Rick Schafer 

Larry Weiman 

Servers Volunteers  
Abraham & Gus 

Venvertlogh 

Zain Schutte 

Gabby Fischer 

Greeters/ 

Gift Bearers 
Dorothy Parn  Barb Couch Cindy Wellman 

Rosary Leader Norma Weiman  Mary Koch Chris Heintz 

 

Counters:   Monday, October 23, 2023 

                        Dana Lugering      Jack Kuhlman 

 

 

Parish Ministry Schedule - Sat.& Sun., October 28 & 29, 2023 

DEBT/ACCRUED DEFICITS 

Unpaid Diocesan Liabilities 

from FY 2020-21:  (this total is updated 

periodically, as funds are sent and posted to our 

account by the Diocese of Springfield) 

$22,891.00 
as of October 3, 2023 

Debt Reduction Envelopes 

                            Thank you! ——> 
FY 2023-24:  $  4.688.82 

As each one has received a gift, use it to serve one another as 
good stewards of God's varied grace (1 Pt 4:10).  
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October 22, 2023                                                                St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy    

Nursing Care  Patients  

IL Veterans Home 

Michael Hildebrand 

Albert Huber 

Jim Ponsot 

Bickford Cottages 

Mary Gerht 

Sunset 

Beverly Andrews 

 

  OCTOBER GROCERY ITEMS  

Canned Meals, Pasta Sauce, Rice Mixes 

The Ladies of Charity & Catholic Charities  

Thank You   

St. Dominic School Maintenance Team is in need 

of volunteers to help 1/2 day during the summer and 

as needed during the school year for building mainte-

nance.  For more information or to volunteer contact Ken 

Klauser at 217-223-7182. 

The QND Extravaganza, “Spirit of QND,” will be 

held on Friday, November 17, 2023 at The Am-

biance, 5225 Kochs Lane. Doors open at 6:00 

p.m. Enjoy an evening with dinner and drinks 

(beer, wine and soda included), and both live 

and silent auction items to benefit QND. The raffle grand 

prize is $3000.00 in cash, or 1 year QND tuition, or 2 

years Catholic grade school tuition. Tickets are $65 each. 

They are available online at https://

quincynotredame.ejoinme.org/extravaganza2023.The 

silent auctions will be online and open for bidding two 

days before the event. Raffle tickets are also availa-

ble at the online address. Tickets are on sale 

now!!! If you have any questions, please con-

tact one of the Co-Chairs listed below. We 

hope you will come experience the Raider 

Family with us that night!     DIana Real- 217-

653-2216; Amber Hendrian- 217-316-

1591;  Gina Bergman- 217-430-6080   We have a large tumbler in front of the big 

metal storage shed behind the church.  It is 

yours for a free will offering. Contact the parish 

office if interested 222-5996. 

Baptism Training  Are you planning to have your first 

child Baptized?  We will be offering quarterly Baptism 

Training on Monday,  Nov. 6th at 6:30pm in the parish 

center.  Diocesan policy requires that parents who are 

having their first child baptized must attend baptism 

training.  If you would like to attend the training, 

please contact the parish office to register or call 

Deacon Harry (217-224-1160) with ques-

tions.  Please register by Nov. 3rd at 12 noon 

so as to insure we have materials prepared 

for you.   

Bradford Villa 

Ruth Schmelzle 

Safe Environment Program 
To report all allegations of Sexual Abuse of a Minor by Clergy-Even if it is in the past- Individuals are encouraged to call: 

The Diocesan Child Abuse Reporting and Investigation Number  (217) 321-1156 

St. Vincent 

Fr. Irenaeus Kimminau 

Fr. Irenaeus Kimminau is living at St. Vincent Nursing 

Home, Room 215, 1410 N. 10th, Quincy, 62301 if you 

would like to send him a card.  

St. Edward of Mendon Turkey Dinner 

Sunday, October 29,  11:00 a.m. –1:30 p.m.  Join us for 

a family style turkey dinner at St. Edward Catholic Church 

in Mendon, IL! Enjoy turkey, homemade dressing, 

mashed potatoes, gravy, corn, green beans, and dessert! 

$12 for Adults      $8 Children 10 and under 

CarryOuts available $12 each;Mass Time will be 9:30 am 

Choir Practice for Christmas Midnight Mass  If you are 

interested in singing with our choir at Midnight on Christ-

mas Eve, Dec. 24, please come to all rehearsals. Re-

hearsals are on Thursdays from 6 – 7:30 PM at Church.  

Dates for the rehearsals are: Oct. 26, Nov. 2, 9, 16 and 

30, Dec. 7, 14, and 21.  I really need you to be at ALL 

rehearsals, as we will sing some of our music acapella 

(no accompaniment).  For more information, please call 

me at work 222.0515 – or on my cell 779.0152, or send 

me an email Mecki@travelhouseofquincy.com     Mecki          

Veterans Day Program at St. Dominic School:  The Kinder-

garten through Eighth Grade students will honor our Vet-

erans with a musical tribute on Friday, Nov. 10 at 1:30 

p.m in the school gymnasium. Everyone is welcome. to 

GriefShare will sponsor “Surviving the Holidays” session 

at 6:00pm Thursday, November 9th in the Quilter’s Room 

in the Parish Center.  All are welcome…you do not have to 

have attended GriefShare to attend and benefit from 

it.  This session provides valuable information on how to 

prepare for emotional holidays like Christmas and other 

important dates that hold special meaning and emotion 

for those of us grieving the death of a loved one.   Light 

refreshments will be available.       

                                                

A Breakfast for Women 

SAVE the DATE     December 9 at 9AM 

St. Francis Quincy Il 

Fr. James Wheeler OFM will be the inspirational speaker. 

More Details to come! 

Hospitality Ministry:  Linda Zanger, Marcia Steinkamp 

https://quincynotredame.ejoinme.org/extravaganza2023.The
https://quincynotredame.ejoinme.org/extravaganza2023.The
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St. Anthony of Padua Church, Quincy,  October 22, 2023 

Thank you to everyone who advertises on our 

bulletin.  Please support these businesses 

when you can. 

St. Joseph Church Annual Trap Shoot 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 5, 2023 

Trap Shooting and Card Playing 

Prizes 

Bacon & Turkey 

STARTING AT NOON 

1435 E. 1500th St., Quincy, Il.   217-434-8442   

Soup – Sandwiches – Drinks 

All are welcome!      

Trapshooting has been a sport since the  

late 18th century! 

Attention Ladies!  The next gathering of the Quincy Dean-

ery Council of Catholic Women will be Wed. November 

15, 2023 at St. Francis Solanus Church in 

Quincy.  Please reserve this date and plan to attend!  

If you have rented the hall and still have keys 

please return them right away!    

Thank you 

Birthright Trivia Night & Silent Auction 2023: We are ex-

cited to announce that we will be  having our 14th annu-

al trivia night and silent auction on Saturday, November 

4th at the QU Health and Fitness Center! Doors open 

and auction begins at 5:00pm; trivia begins at 6:45pm 

sharp. Registration is $125 for teams of up to 8 people. 

Please visit www.birthrightquincyil.org or our Facebook 

page for more details and registration, or you may call 

the Birthright office at 217-224-1277 if you have any 

questions. This is our largest fundraiser which helps us 

continue to serve the needs of mothers and babies right 

here in our community. We hope you will join us! 

Bluff Hall Church Fall Turkey Supper 

Saturday, November 4, 2023 

Drive Thru Service ONLY (no indoor dining) 4-6 p.m. 

Turkey, Mashed Potatoes/Gravy, Green Beans, Dressing, 

Cranberry Salad, Rolls, and Apple Cake 

Meal $13 
Take Hwy I72 Exit 2(Marblehead Exit)-Turn left  (North) on Hwy 57, 

then turn right (East) at Bluff Hall Church Sign on N400th Ave. 

 

Cinnamon Roll Sunday   

                Support Birthright of Quincy!!! 

Cinnamon rolls will be available after all 

Masses on Sunday, October 29th.  Free will 

donation! 


